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Tel: (204) 474-9836
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E-mail: marcia_yoshida@umanitoba.ca

May 2, 2011
To:

All Graduate Departments/Faculties/Units

From:

Marcia Yoshida, Awards Officer, Faculty of Graduate Studies

Re:

Scholarship Liaison Officers

Please complete the following for the academic year 2011 - 2012:
(1) Name of Faculty/Department/Unit _______________________________________________

(2) Name & Address of Department/Unit Head _______________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

(3) Name and Address of Graduate Chair ____________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

(4) Name & Address of Administrator responsible for receiving and processing scholarship materials

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

All materials pertaining to graduate scholarships and awards will be sent to the administrator indicated on this form (#4). If other members of the Department/Faculty/Unit wish to receive copies of scholarships and awards materials, please note their name on this form or mark an “X” next to individual’s name. Please return this memo to Enza Pohl by September 2, 2011. Thank you.

______________________________________________________________________________
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